
HELLO AMAZING VENDORS! 

PLEASE CONSIDER THIS YOUR OFFICIAL EXCLUSIVE INVITE TO AIRDRIE'S BIGGEST, NEWEST 
PET EVENT!  

THE 2nd ANNUAL 2024 PAWZ IN THE PARK IS GOING TO BE A MARKET YOU DON'T WANT TO 
MISS!  

The Paws in the Park Festival not only celebrates our beloved dogs and cats, but also 
honors our small, scaly, and unique pets - from lizards to amphibians to small critters, 
even farm animals! We want to celebrate them all! 

APPLY NOW TO SECURE YOUR SPOT!  

WHO WE ARE: 

For those of you who are new this year, please allow us to introduce ourselves! We are 
Melissa (Mel) Little and Alicia Harrison - Co - Founders of Amazing Events. Last 
summer we planned the very first Pawz in the Park (PITP) outdoor festival at Airdrie's 
Nose Creek Regional Park. The inaugural event was an incredible success, and we are 
thrilled to announce that the 2nd Annual Pawz in the Park festival will take place in the 
same beautiful setting on Saturday July 20, 2024 
  
While we learned SO much from planning the first PITP, our dream for this event 
remains the same - to create an event experience that our vendors, sponsors, and all 
stakeholders can be proud of. Pawz in the Park strives to be an event that people want 
to come back to year after year creating a community of animal enthusiasts, local 
artisans, animal welfare warriors and industry experts that will grow together! 
  
Our commitment to our vendors continues to reflect the highest level of transparency 
and integrity every step of the way, you can be confident in how and where your vendor 
fees are being spent. 
  
*FUN FACT*: WE'VE DECREASED OUR VENDOR FEE THIS YEAR! 
  
OUR GOALS & VISION FOR THE EVENT: 
  

• Highlighting and providing exposure for small, local business owners and 
artisans. 
• Promoting education and awareness around pet ownership/guardianship. 
• Promoting education and awareness of local animal rescues and not for profit 
organizations. 
• Fundraising for local animal rescues and not for profit organizations 
• Creating a unique, fun filled, family friendly event for Airdrie and the 
surrounding community. 
• Building a community of dedicated animal and pet enthusiasts and the 
artisans and businesses that support them. 



• Stewarding relationships with all stakeholders including, but not limited to 
vendors, local businesses, the City of Airdrie and its affiliations, sponsors. 
• Building trust and confidence between the event, it is stakeholders and the 
community that will lead to the growth and popularity of Pawz in the Park year 
after year. 

  
THE DETAILS 
  
When: Saturday July 20, 2024 
TIME:  10am to 4pm 
Where: Nose Creek Park - Airdrie 
Vendor Fee: $150 for 10x10 Booth - please see application for further booth size 
options. 
  
*Registered Non - Profit Organizations are free of charge* 
  
APPLICATION DEADLINE: JUNE 15, 2024 
  
HOW TO APPLY: 
  
Please apply on our website! 
  
WE ARE SO VERY EXCITED TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
 

Kind regards, 
  
A.M.azing Events 
Melissa (Mel) Little (403)809-2834 
Alicia Harrison (403)710-6262 
www.amazingevents.ca 
IG - @a.m.azing_events 
 

http://www.amazingevents.ca/

